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STATE FOOTBALL CHAMPIONS!!!

Congratulations to our State Football Champions! This is our 2nd State Championship in 3
years! Go Vikings! A big thanks to Mike Peck, our PV House of Blue instructor, for sharing this
great picture!

Pastels in the Quad

On October 9th we had our annual Pastels on the Quad! This event grows every year and the
kids can't wait to show off their artistic talents using chalk!





SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER WORLD LANGUAGE STUDENTS
OF THE MONTH!
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Check out the Vector portraits in Mrs. McKay's Digital
Arts Class!

Students drew every highlight and shadow by hand! Below is a sample of some of the
student's portraits! Enjoy!

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5be1dcc3c61ae8044a7b1300
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5c103c187a6b9811ebb1a3fa


Portrait by Alexandra Welch



Portrait by Gabrielle Ferguson



Portrait by Avari Adams



Portrait by Ayden Hanosh

OUR BEAUTIFUL MURAL RECENTLY PAINTED ON OUR
YALE BUILDING!



From left to right: The following students painted this lovely mural. Alana Grimes, Madelynn
Kim, Janice Xiong, Ivana Colic & Keeley Taylor. It was painted to honor World Language
teacher Michelle Martin who has taught Japanese on our campus for 21 years! The Japanese
program is ending at the end of his school year. The Japanese writing on the mural means
"First time meeting is special!"

Pictures from the Art Studio's Fall Art Prelude Show

On November 8th, the Art Studio hosted their wonderful Fall Art Prelude show and it was a hit
with students, staff & parents! In addition to the eye-catching artwork, there was delicious
food prepared by Mrs. Burn's culinary students and beautiful background music performed by
Elliot Walsh.











Click here to learn how to upload your baby
pictures!

COLLEGE CONNECTION

Juniors that would like to have a �exible school schedule next year should attend the College
Connection informational meeting January 8th from 5:30-7:30 pm at the Butte College Chico
Center. On January 16th there will be a College Connection informational meeting at Chico
High School's Willams Theater from 6:00-7:30 pm. College Connection applications are due to
our Counseling O�ce by January 25th.

FINALS SCHEDULE

Winter Break

http://pvhs.chicousd.org/Activities/Yearbook/Parent-Page-Ad-Info/index.html


Winter break starts when students �nish their �nals on Wednesday, December 19th at 12:15.
School resumes Tuesday, January 8th. The PV Viking Family wishes everyone a safe, warm
and beautiful holiday season!

PVHS - It's a great day to be a Viking!
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